
We’re excited to announce that we are expanding our delivery service for the upcoming Labor Day holiday 
weekend. We know that many of you will be working, and we want to be there to support you during this 
busy time. 

In observance of Labor Day, we will not be making deliveries on Monday, September 1. However, we are 
offering deliveries on Sunday, August 31 to businesses in select locations in Boston.

Order cutoff time for Sunday, August 31 delivery is 11pm on Saturday, August 30.  

Of course, you can place your order online. But if you need assistance with placing a next-day order for 
delivery, our customer care team will be available by phone at (617) 889-0047 during the following hours:  

Saturday, August 30: 7am to 3pm
Sunday, August 31: 7am to 3pm
Monday, September 1: 2pm to 10pm

To see if your business falls within the Labor Day delivery zone, please refer to the map below. 

PLAN AHEAD FOR LABOR DAY 
WEEKEND DELIVERIES 


